
Public Consultation Remote Meetings and Proxy Voting (lasts 8 weeks from 
24th Oct 2024) 
 
At the moment all local councillors are required by law to attend Parish and Town 
Council meetings in person. The Government is now consulting on introducing powers 
for Parish and Town Councils to apply to the relevant authority for a dispensation to 
attend formal council meetings remotely and vote by proxy in certain circumstances. 
Your council can agree to submit an agreed response on behalf of the Council to this 
consultation. Equally all Councillors can also submit a response individually. Full 
details can be found here: 
 
Enabling remote attendance and proxy voting at local authority meetings - GOV.UK 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Sussex Resilience Forum - Local Risk Perception Survey 
 

Commenting on the launch of the Local Risk Perception Survey, SRF Chair Assistant 
Chief Constable Steve Rayland, Sussex Police, said: “I urge residents to complete the 
local risk perception survey and share their views with us. The responses will help us 
identify what further support and information our communities require so that we can 
help them to be more resilient.” 

Please click here to complete the survey. It will only take 5 minutes to complete. 

If you need any support to complete the survey please contact: 
SussexResilienceForum@sussex.police.uk. 
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